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William Foster Elementary School  
 

Principal Notes:      October 30
th

, 2017  

 

Happy Fall!  Listed in the newsletter there are some important information for the 

month of November.  With the weather changing, please make sure students are 

coming to school with the proper clothing. Please make sure to label coats, hats and 

gloves, we had a large collection of items in our lost in found this year.   Weather 

permitting, students will be going outdoors for recess. 

 

Just a reminder to our parents, please do not drop off any students in front of the 

school on Bangor Avenue. Garfield Heights police will issue tickets since it is a no 

stopping/parking zone. For students being dropped off, please proceed to the back 

parking lot, and drop off on the blue line.  Students then can enter the school at the 

back door and go directly to their classroom. The turn-around in the front of the 

school is for busses only.  Please adhere to the morning and afternoon drop off 

procedures that were sent at the start of the year. Thank you for your help! 

 

Friday,  November 3
rd

   will be a Practice Evacuation Drill to Trinity H.S at 9:30am. 

 

Fundraiser Pick up Friday, November 3
rd

  3:00-7:00pm William Foster Cafeteria.   

 

Reminder No school on Tuesday, November 7
th

 for the Election Day.  

 

Picture Retake Day Thursday, November 9
th

.   

 

Book fair will take place on November 8
th

, 9
th

 and 10
th

. 

 

PTA Meeting/Math Night will take place on Thursday, November 9
th

 from 6-

7:30pm.  We will be focusing on math games and family engagement activities.  Book 

fair will also be open late this night.   

 

First Grade Concert will take place on Thursday, November 16
th

 at 6:00pm in the 

Gym.   

 

All Pro Dads will meet on Friday, November 17
th

 at 7:15am in the Gym.   

 

School Board Meeting Monday, November 20
th

 6:00pm at the Middle School.   

 

Thanksgiving Break School will be closed on November 22
nd

 to November 24
th

.  

Happy Thanksgiving!    

 

 

Go Bulldogs! 

Sean Patton, Principal  

 

cc:  Jill Frimel,   Assistant Principal  

 


